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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 
18/9 

Liturgy 
Year3 visiting the Town Hall 

Tuesday 
19/9 

After school club - Tennis 
Y3/4 

Wednes-
day 
20/9 

After school club - Tennis 
Y1/2 
Year 3 swimming 

Thursday 
21/9 

After school club - Multi 
Sports 

Friday 
22/9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  100% 

Year 1 – 98.3% 

Year 2  - 93.5% 

Year 3  - 95.8% 

Year 4  -  93.5% 

 

Whole school:  95.7% 

National target: 96% 

 

14th September 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If any parent are experiencing 

difficulties with the Class Dojo 

App please let Mr Sutcliffe know 

and we will try to resolve any 

issues.  

 

Next weeks Statement to live by :  I can say how I feel 

N  

R  

1 Eve 

2 Layton 

3 Sophie 

4 Orla 

N All of nursery 

R  

1 Aiden 

2 Edith 

3 Jacob 

4 Grace 

Last week 

attendance   

winners: 

Reception 

WHOLE SCHOOL MASS CHANGE OF DATE:  The date for our welcome back mass has 

been changed to Thursday 28 September 2017. 

LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS:  Our school library is run by parent volunteers on a rota basis, 

every Friday afternoon.  If any parents would like to become involved please let the school 

office know. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL ADMISSIONS:  The online portal is now open for admissions to middle 

school next year and can be accessed via Northumberland County Council website.  

Closing date for applications is 31/10/17. 

EARRINGS:  Can I please remind parents that children are not allowed to wear earrings in 

school. 

PEARL OF AFRICA CHOIR:  The Pearl of Africa Choir will be in school tomorrow.  All 

pupils can wear non-uniform for £1 which will be the school’s contribution to the choir.  

Children can also bring £2 to spend on the choir’s stall.  The choir will be performing at 

2.15pm in the Church and everyone is welcome to join us. 

VIOLIN LESSONS:  Violin lessons start on Tuesday if any children in years 2 - 4 would 

like to take part.  Cost is £40 per term for lessons and £22 for violin hire. 

DATA COLLECTION:  We are still waiting for some Data Collection Sheets, could these 

please be returned to school as soon as possible. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION:  We are meeting with Fr Stott tonight to discuss the Year 4’s 

First Holy Communion and we will confirm details with parents next week. 

SCHOOL NATIVITY:  After discussion with parents we have decided that this years 

Nativity will involve the children in years 1—4 and Reception children will perform their 

Nativity at Whitehouse Farm with Nursery. 

NURSERY PLACES:  Places are filling up fast for our Nursery, if you haven’t already 

registered your child please collect a Registration Form from the school office. 

PE KITS: Can we remind parents that school PE kits are black/navy shorts, white T-shirts. 

Reception pupils will need sand shoes only and pupils in Year 1-4 need to have trainers for 

outside on the field and sand shoes for inside.  
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